One of the things I love most about robotics is the support our team has gotten from every level.  The picture above shows a picture of Representative Timothy Hill and the JoCo Robos Teams 3075A and 3075B at the JoCo Turkey Call Robotics Tournament in November.  Representative Hill represents our area of Tennessee.  He attends many events in our area.  It makes me proud to know that he enjoys coming to watch our competitions.  Representative Hill has worked behind the scenes to promote our program and help achieve sponsorships as our school doesn’t have the funds to support our program.  
